Rally on August 21

More than 200 supporters rallied in Superior on July 26 to say NO to outsourcing.
Let’s top that when UW Board of Regents meets at UW-Oshkosh

UW-Superior sent “at risk” notices to custodians and grounds crew
employees and has invited outside contractors to bid for their jobs.

The UW System is trying to balance its budget on the backs of
its lowest paid employees. Outsourcing is a cancer and can’t be

contained on one campus. We need to stop it before it starts.

Help us tell the Board of Regents that outsourcing is wrong
at UWS and it’s wrong for Wisconsin.

4:30 - 6 p-m.
Thursday, Aug 21
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For more information:

Marty Beil
608-444-6665

www.wseu-24.org




